
  

 

Newsletter 30th October 2020     

Halfway to recruitment! 
We are thrilled to announced we have crossed half way 

on our current recruitment target! We have now 

randomised over 1500 participants. 

We expect it to be an extremely 

busy period in the run up to 

Christmas so would like to take 

this opportunity to thank you all for 

your amazing work to get us to this 

point! 

 

As incidence is increasing, please continue to support recruitment in any way you can! 

 TOP RECRUITING CRNs 
(numbers randomised) 

1. North West Coast 

2. North East and Cumbria 

3. Yorkshire and Humber 

4. Thames Valley and South Midlands 

5. West of England 

6. West Midlands 

7.        South West Peninsula  

8. East Midlands 

9. Eastern 

10. Greater Manchester 

       Owl about Halloween 
 

 

Even our faithful Trial mascot will be taking some off time 

this Halloween!  

 

All of us here at the PRINCIPLE 

team wish our colleagues 

nationwide a great break, 

however brief, over Halloween 

and Fireworks night! 

 

Our website will be going some changes this 

weekend.  

It is hoped that following our updates from next 

week all copies of Newsletters and any e-Documents 

should be available at 

any time for download! 

This should reduce time 

waiting on these being 

sent through to site! 

PRINCIPLE Website 

PRINCIPLE has 

Recruited  

1521 
Participants! 

GP locations of participants recruited in the last 5 weeks 
Due to the stellar outreach work PRICNIPLE trial has 

been featured in dozens of national and press pieces! 

Keep an eye out and let us know of any in you area! 

Chief Investigator: Prof Chris Butler Email: principle@phc.ox.ac.uk  


